
September 27, 2019 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re:  Docket UE-190666—Pacific Power & Light Company’s Responses to Third-Party

 

Questions, Comments, and Requests to Utilities 

In response to the direction provided by the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (Commission) at the September 12, 2019 open meeting, Pacific Power & Light 
Company (Pacific Power), a division of PacifiCorp, submits these written responses to the 
stakeholder questions, comments, and requests as collated by Commission Staff.  Pacific Power 
appreciates Staff’s continued dedication and collaborative efforts in this proceeding.  In addition, 
the company looks forward to further discussing these matters at the upcoming October 2, 2019 
informal stakeholder workshop. 

Please contact Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
Pacific Power & Light Company 

Enclosures 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

09/27/19   14:19

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N




